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Tammy M. Munson

Dave Mosher

Lead Customer Service Associate

People's United Bank

439 US Route 1

PO Box 6835

Scarborough, ME 04070
Re: 11 Violet Road:
Dear Mr. Mosher, 

Per our conversation, this is to confirm that both the refrigerator and stove have been removed from the basement of the above address. I confirmed this in an inspection on April 30, 2013. If you any other questions, please don’t hesitated to call me. 

Sincerely,

Chuck Fagone

Code Enforcement Officer

207-874-87898-
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